
Committee and council membership is reviewed each academic year.  It has been 

decided that the Faculty Development Committee will be disbanded and no 

appointments will be made for the 2019-2020 academic year.  The Faculty Development 

Committee’s activities will become part of the AIC Council’s charge. 
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